
Page 1

Staffing and Recruitment Committee
4 November 2011

                
IRVINE, 4 November 2011  -  At a meeting of the Staffing and Recruitment 
Committee of North Ayrshire Council at 10.35 a.m. 

Present
David O'Neill, Robert Barr, Matthew Brown, Anthea Dickson, Jean Highgate, Ruby 
Kirkwood and John Reid.

In Attendance
E. Murray, Chief Executive; C. Kirk, Corporate Director (Education and Skills); J.M. 
Macfarlane, Head of Human Resources and F. Walker, Team Manager (HR) Chief 
Executive's Service.

Chair
Councillor O' Neill in the Chair.

1. Declarations of Interest

There were no declarations of interest by Members in terms of Standing Order 16.

2. Exclusion of the Public and Press

The Committee resolved, in terms of Section 50(A)4 of the Local Government 
(Scotland) Act 1973, to exclude from the Meeting, the press and public for the 
following items of business on the grounds that they involve the likely disclosure of 
exempt information as defined in Paragraph 1 of Part 1 of Schedule 7A of the Act.

3. Post of Head of Community and Cultural Services (Education and Skills)

Submitted applications received for the post of Head of Community and Cultural 
Services (Education and Skills).

The Committee interviewed three candidates for the post of Head of Service within 
Education and Skills, those candidates having been shortleeted at the meetings of 
the Committee held on 25 and 26 October 2011.

The Committee agreed to appoint Audrey Sutton to the post.

The meeting ended at 3.00 p.m.


